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Dear Richard Maksymetz

At 10:00 PM on Monday August 25, 2003 CEP Local 298 met with The Kitimat City Council to discuss the Labor Dispute between CEP Local 298 and Eurocan. At the meeting we discussed CEP’s issues and what if anything The City Council could do to help.

One of the things The City Council discussed with us is would we be willing to send you a letter asking if you were interested in getting back to the bargaining table? We agreed to this request.

Is Eurocan interested in getting back to the bargaining table?

If you or anyone else has any questions please feel free to call me at the union hall at 250-632-3231 at home 250-632-7872 or on my cell at 250-639-4269

Thank you for your time

Peter G. King

President CEP 298

Cc

Kitimat City Council

Trafford hall

